
   

 

AUGUST 8,  2017 

Active Medical Staff Meeting 9.19.17 (Flu Shots Available) 
Please mark your calendars for the next Active Medical Staff Meeting on Tuesday, September 19 in the 
Spencer T. Maidlow Educational Center. Lunch is available at 11:30am and the meeting begins at 
12:00pm. Flu shots will be available before and after the meeting for your convenience. 

 

Respiratory Care now offers High Flow Nasal Cannula 
The Respiratory Care department is happy to announce we can now provide High-Flow Nasal Cannula to 
our patients on 5 East Cooper and 3 South Harrison starting September 5. With this we hope to prevent 
escalation of care for our COPD patients in exacerbation and may have application for end of life issues; 
decreasing work of breathing without the discomfort of a CPAP/BiPAP mask. After its successful 
implementation, we will make this technology available throughout the Medical/Surgical and Progressive 
Units. If you have any questions or concerns please call Scott Alleshunas, RRT at 583.4340. 

 

Update from Facilities on Physician Parking Lot Gates 
Please be advised that Facilities is aware of and working on the parking gates for Harrison and Cooper. 
Our apologies for this inconvenience. It is hoped to be resolved soon. 

 

Congratulations New Medical Staff Credentials 
Dr. Maher Ghanem, CMU Surgery returns to the community after completing a fellowship in Hepatobiliary 
and Pancreatic Surgery at the University of Pittsburg. 

 


